
 

 

 

 

To: Hildale City Mayor and Council 
From: Nathan Fischer, Utility Department 
Date: July 10, 2023 
Re: Hildale City Headworks Building 
 

 
The Utility Department advertised for the construction of a new building for the Sewer 
Headworks Project.  We received two lump sum bids on July 10, 2023 at 1:00 pm.  Aardvark 
Underground, Inc was the apparent low bid.  Staff recommends the City Council award the 
contract to Aardvark Underground, Inc in the amount of $61,000. 
 
   


